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6th May 2014

Dear parents / guardians 
RE: Change to procedure - administration of medication

Please be advised C&K’s procedure administration of medication has been revised to reflect the requirements of the Education and Care Services National Regulations (2011). 
When completing your child’s enrolment booklet, you were asked to provide consent for educators to administer paracetamol to your child if they experienced a fever of 38° or above whilst attending our service. 
The Education and Care Services National Regulations (2011) require staff to also obtain your verbal authorisation at the time your child is experiencing the fever.  If you cannot be contacted, verbal authorisation can also be obtained from an emergency contact (as detailed in your child’s enrolment booklet), a registered medical practitioner or emergency services personnel. 
This information is now reflected in the SO: 01.08 Procedure Administration of medication.
If you would like a copy of the revised procedure or have any questions, please approach your service director.

Kind regards

Marie White
Director
C&K Aspley East 
